Honorable Deborah A. P. Hersman, Chair National Transportation Safety Board:

We, New York City tenants, want the NTSB to use its authority to call a Public
Hearing in East Harlem for the community to determine what aid is needed by
the survivors of the March 12 Con Ed explosion, and what must be done to
prevent more disasters and displacement citywide.

NAME (please print) ADDRESS Phone/e-mail

Return to: Solidarity Center, 147 West 24t Street, 274 floor, New York, NY 10011



